
DEAR FAMILIES OF SECOND GRADE: 

 

HOPE YOU ARE ALL HAVING A GREAT DAY AND WEEK.  NEXT 

FRIDAY, MAY 22ND., WHEN YOU RETURN BOOKS TO THE SCHOOL 

PLEASE RETURN ONLY THESE MATERIALS AS FOLLOWS: 

 

RETURN TO SCHOOL:   

 

1) MATH IN FOCUS HARDBACK BOOK 2A 

2) MATH IN FOCUS HARDBACK BOOK 2B 

3) READING OPEN COURT POLAR BEAR BOOK 2 HARDBACK 

4) SCIENCE BOOK: A CLOSER LOOK BUMBLEBEE 

5) HARDCOURT SOCIAL STUDIES PEOPLE WE KNOW 

HARDBACK WITH TRAIN ON FRONT 

 

 

 

PLEASE KEEP AT HOME: 

 

1) MATH IN FOCUS WORKBOOKS SOFT 2A AND 2B 

2) OPEN COURT GREEN OWL WORKBOOK 2 

3) LENT BOOK 

4) IMAGE OF GOD SOFTBOOK RELIGION BOOK 

5) PLEASE DO NOT INCLUDE ANY HELD ASSIGNMENTS, 

EXTRA PAPERWORK, FOLDERS, ETC. IN THE RETURN 

BAG.  WE HAVE ALREADY REVIEWED THE PERTINENT 

ASSIGNMENTS FOR OUR GRADES. 

 

MAY GOD BLESS OUR SECOND GRADE FAMILIES, 

MRS. DURAN AND MISS WINK 


